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The K-31 Facility Demolition project team successfully decontaminated and 
demolished the K-31 building ahead of schedule and significantly under 
budget.  The K-31 building was one of the five uranium enrichment facilities 
built in 1951.  The K-31 was a massive steel framed building covering 
approximately 19 acres under one roof and encompassing 1.66 million 
square feet of total floor area.    Completing this demolition project ahead of 
schedule has enabled the acceleration of cleanup of the East Tennessee 
Technology Park and brings the Department another step closer to its goal 
of returning an environmentally remediated site to the local community.  The 
project team is commended for their outstanding performance.
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